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The Music Team met on April 24. 

 

At the previous Board meeting (4/6/13), a document (M.U.S.I.C.) covering musical expectations 

for chapter members was presented to the board, and a committee of board members was 

assembled to revise it.  The Music Team reviewed the revised document and has further 

revisions, included for discussion at the 5/4 board meeting. 

  

The Voice Clinic previously scheduled to start on May 28 has been postponed due to the 

unavailability of key participants. 

 

We continued discussing of our expectation that chapter members know the repertoire 

accurately.  Several members who were notified in January of shortcomings are planning to 

demonstrate their knowledge of words and notes in time to sing on the 5/18 show, but have not 

yet done so. 

 

- Terry Moore, VP of Music and Performance 

  

Upcoming musical dates: 

5/18 Spring Show (Santa Clara) 

5/21 Barbershop Gathering (Walnut Creek) 

6/16 World Music Day performance (Palo Alto) 

6/30-7/7 International Convention (Toronto, ONT, Canada) 

7/20 Farmers Market performance (Palo Alto) 

7/28-8/4 Harmony University (St. Joseph, MO) 

8/16-18 Harmony College West (Hayward) 

8/23-25 High Sierra Harmony Brigade (Reno) 

10/10-13 FWD Convention (Bakersfield) 

11/? Cabaret show 

12/14 Farmers Market performance (Palo Alto) 

 


